
Ferndale Chapter #23
Sisters and Brothers as we get ready to close out another
month let us reflect on our July activities. July 9th meeting
was Brothers night, and our WP Larry Nicholson presided over
the meeting, except for ritual which was done by PM Patti Cady
as our worthy matron Liz was attending to some family matters.
We also had our annual aebleskiver breakfast, which was well
attended despite the new location. I believe we made around
$1500.00 in profit. It was delicious as always! The district
also had its annual King of Hearts Lee Astorino Tea on July
20th also well attended by even a few nonmembers. They raised
about $1000.00 for the Eastern Star Outreach Program that was
near and dear to Brother Lee. Some of the members of District
one traveled to San Francisco to attend the DGD Heather Currys
honor and Triva Night. Such a fun time! This money was raised
for the WGM &WGP Project Bradys K-9 and also there were lots
of donations for the pet shelter in her area. ( See picture
below.)

Our next meeting is August 13th and will be a short form
meeting  allowing  time  for  the  youth  groups  to  give
presentations.

Remember to reach out to your sisters and brothers who might
need a kind word, a hug or just a phone call.

Elizabeth Carter Lorig WM
Larry Nicholson WP

https://www.northcoastmasons.com/trestleboard/ferndale-23/ferndale-chapter-23/



